
 

 

2010-04-27 

Exchange notice 

IT 47/10 

IT –Invitation to IT Forums 

 

Nasdaq OMX is pleased to invite you to a new set of IT seminars to be held in 

Stockholm, Helsinki, Copenhagen, Silkeborg, Amsterdam and London.  

 

The seminar is targeted primarily at IT personnel, and the main objective is to inform 

and discuss our future plans with the upcoming release of our derivatives platform 

Genium INET. During the seminar we will also discuss Genium INET Market Info, our 

future migration of fixed income trading to Genium INET as well as our current 

connectivity offerings (the Verizon Financial Network or any other extranet providers).  

 

Agenda:  

• NASDAQ OMX Genium INET Project (derivatives and fixed income)  

- Time schedules 

- Documentation and specifications 

- Testing 

- Conformance 

- Member web 

• NASDAQ OMX Infrastructure and Connectivity  

 

Stockholm 

Date: Monday 24/05 2010  

Time: 14:30-16:30 Local time (CET)  

Location: Nasdaq OMX Office, Tullvaktsvägen 15, Frihamnen  

 

London 

Date: Wednesday 12/05 2010  

Time: 14:30-16:30 Local time (GMT)  

Location: NASDAQ OMX London office - 131 Finsbury Pavement, London EC2A 1NT  

 

Copenhagen 

Date: Monday 17/05 2010  

Time: 13:30-16:00 Local time (CET)  

Location: NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen office, Nikolaj Plads 6. Copenhagen  

 

Silkeborg 

Date: Thursday 20/05 2010  

Time: 13:30-16:00 Local time (CET)  

Location:  Jyske Bank, Silkeborg 
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Helsinki 

Date: Tuesday 18/5 2010  

Time: 14:30-16:30 Local time (EET)  

Location: NASDAQ OMX office, Fabianinkatu 14, Helsinki 

 

Amsterdam 

Date: Thursday 20/5 2010  

Time: 14:30-16:30 Local time (CET)  

Location: Amsterdam, location to be announced 

 

 

Registration:  

Please register by May 7th 2010 with:  

 

Stockholm: jonas.andersson@nasdaqomx.com  

Helsinki: ari.peltoniemi@nasdaqomx.com  

London: richard.gaudy@nasdaqomx.com 

Copenhagen and Silkeborg: richard.gaudy@nasdaqomx.com  

For those customers not being able to attend at the dates and venues above, please 

contact your Technical Account Manager or Key Account Manager for individual 

meetings.  

 
Questions regarding this IT-notice should be directed to:  

Per Fröling, Head of Member and Proximity Services 

Per.froling@nasdaqomx.com, +46 8 405 64 34  

 

Best regards, 

Nasdaq OMX Nordic 

 

 
 


